Lady generals Parent Meeting
October 20, 2014

I. Attire for practice
a. Please wear the school uniform to practice, otherwise wear comfortable clothes and shoes suitable for gym. Please do not bring a change of clothes for practice.
b. Please avoid A-line uniform skirts on Mondays as they do not allow proper movement. Uniform skirts with leggings underneath are okay for practice.

II. Behaviors that lead to dismissal from the team
a. Out-of-school suspension (unless otherwise recommended by the principal)
b. 2 behavior action plans within any given nine weeks; 3 behavior action plans in two consecutive nine weeks; or more than 3 behavior action plans over the course of the school year. In-school suspension (Opportunity Room) counts as 2 behavior action plans for a semester or total school year, but will only count as 1 for the nine weeks.

III. Parent Pick-up
a. Please remain in your car and drive through the car rider lane. Dancers will be instructed to wait until cars have come to a complete stop then they will be allowed to load into any car that is in the sidewalk section of the parent pick lane. In order to allow the most girls to get in their cars, please pull all the way to the front end of the car rider lane. Thank you!

IV. Lady Generals Uniform
a. Please see attached order form and return before leaving today. Or no later than Monday, October 27, 2014. Thank you!

V. Fundraisers 
a. Face Paint Friday—5 volunteers needed
b. Dance Camp—March 

VI. Volunteers
a. We’d love to have you or a family member come and help! Ms. Prewitt may need assistance with team parent responsibilities including the end-of-year banquet planning. Please respond to the email for volunteers if you are available.
b. We will also need volunteers for dance camp in March. 


VII. Performances
a. A calendar of practices and performances will be sent out regularly, as well as reminder emails/text messages. New dance families, please fill out a contact sheet so that communications can reach you properly. If you are a returning parent, please be sure to update your contact information by filling out a new contact sheet. 
b. Our next performance is Friday, November 14, 2014, at Anderson-Livsey. The Talent Show will begin at 6:30 p.m. -8:00 p.m. 
i. [bookmark: _GoBack]The girls need to arrive by 6:00 p.m. for a rehearsal of the routine. If the girls are competing in the talent show, they will be placed in an order in the show that will not conflict with the Lady Generals performance.

VIII. Any questions?
